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FILM COMPANY USE OF SERVICE ROAD – SEPTEMBER 1-14, 2024  
 

The service road behind your house is owned and managed on behalf of residents by Hanger Hill 

Garden Estate Residents Ltd and Hanger Hill Garden Estate Residents Association.  

 

We have given permission to a film company, Pressure Point Productions Ltd, to use the area from 

September 1-14. There will be parking for crew cars and trucks, a toilet and other equipment in the 

service road. Filming will take place on Monday September 9. On this day, there will be more 

vehicles including a large lighting lorry with cherry picker. Lots of on-street parking spaces will also 

be suspended for the day so outdoor scenes can be filmed.  

 

We will not grant skip permits in this part of the service road on September 1-14. Please do not bring 

in vehicles unless absolutely necessary. You will still be able to use your back gate and get to your 

garage.  

 

The Residents Association has agreed the following with the production company to minimise the 

inevitable inconvenience this will cause: 

• No noise before 8am or after 5.30 pm (7.30am to 8pm on filming day). 

• No blocking of pedestrian access to back gates or garages. 

• No blocking of the service road gate except from 4-7pm on filming day. 

• 24-hour security will be in place at the service road entrance throughout the period. 

• If your bins are emptied from the back, they will be taken from and returned to your back gate 

on Thursdays. 

• Alternative free parking on filming day at Acton Garden Village Association - Alwyn 

Gardens, W3 0JH (off Noel Road). We will allow residents of other parts of the service road 

to park in front of their garages that day, with a permit system in force. 

• Area to be left clean and tidy each night and on completion of the period. 

The production company has asked your co-operation over the following:  

• If your bins are emptied from the back, please ensure your bins are clearly marked with 

your house number and that your back gate is identifiable.  

• If your garage is at the front, you may be asked by the film company to move it for a few 

hours on September 9 so it’s not in shot. 

 

The company is making a substantial contribution to Residents Association funds in exchange for 

access and we will bring proposals to the next AGM on how this should be used. 

 

There is more information about the film on the Residents Association website at 

https://www.hhgera.com/filming-2024. You can contact the film production company via  

Piotr Litwinski (Assistant Location Manager), who will try to visit all the affected houses,  

on 07497 383 436 or email mail@hhgera.com for Residents Association queries. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation and understanding. 

________________________________________________________________________________ 

https://www.hhgera.com/filming-2024
mailto:mail@hhgera.com

